Go to the wild

The Wild & Scenic Film Festival On Tour at the Tahoe Center
for Environmental Sciences on April 19 and Resort at Squaw
Creek on April 22.

Each screening offers a unique package of films and will begin
at 7pm. The festival was started by the watershed advocacy
group, the South Yuba River Citizens League (SYRCL) in 2003.
For more information, call (530) 265.5961.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/04/go-to-the-wild/

